

Please find below a message my daughter wanted to send to you as part of the consultation. She has told me what to write and I have just typed up her own words. I think it is important that you heard the words of our children on this most important issue that will affect their lives probably even more and for even longer than our own.

Dear Sir/Madam

We have too many houses in Lymm and we don't need anymore. We are used to quietness and no light shining out of windows so if we did have more houses this would make me sad.

Its part of life, fields are, because the farmers make us food by growing corn and other things. If we have the trees then we can breathe oxygen but if we have more cars on the roads because of more houses it will just mean more crashes and more traffic jams and more fumes in the air which will make more people poorly.

Its nice to live near fields and houses on the fields will squash the homes of all the bugs and animal tunnels. The owls that I listen to at night will not come anymore because there will be too many houses close by. I like having sheep across the road because as I go past them they always baa at me.

I would like my life in Lymm to always be full of animals and nature as it is now.

DO NOT BUILD HOUSES ON THE GREEN FIELDS